TOWN OF HAMILTON
COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING
THURSDAY, MARCH 18, 2021
7:00 P.M.

Chairman Blaine Lee called the Open House/Public Meeting regarding the Comprehensive Plan to order at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 18, 2021.  The following people were present:  Blaine Lee, Paul Degenhardt, Dean Olson, Dixie Fladhammer, Steve Knudson, Bob Gollnick and Sara Schultz.  Mr. Gollnick handed out a Public Participation Plan for the update of the Comprehensive Plan 2021 along with maps of future land use and utilities for the Town of Hamilton.  He will be adding local road names to the Utilities map.  
We have received 40 surveys back so far.  Mr. Gollnick presented a packet of graphs and other information gathered from these surveys of which those in attendance reviewed and discussed.  If the 2020 census data is available soon, our next scheduled meeting will be the Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 11th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  We will be enacting an ordinance that adopts the comprehensive plan at this meeting.  Lee motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 p.m. and Degenhardt supported the motion with a second.  Motion passed.

                                                                                                                    _______________________
                                                                                                                    Sara Schultz, Town Clerk

